
 

 

T.H.K JAIN COLLEGE 

NOTICE 
 

 

Date: 15/3/2020  

 

This is to notify all concerned that classes will remain suspended on 

and from 16th March, 2020 till 31st March, 2020 for students of 

semesters II/IV/VI B.A/B.Sc/B.Com Hons. & Gen. and BBA (Hons.). 

All internal examinations as well as University examinations will not 

be held during the aforementioned period as per the notice released by 

University of Calcutta dated 14.03.2020. This decision has been taken 

as a precautionary measure to check the spread of COVID-19 based 

on the government notification No.86/1(3)-SSE/20 dated 14.03.2020.  

 

 

Principal  


